
 
Mount Waverley Secondary College 

 
 

ADVANCE NOTICE 
 

HOUSE SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
MONDAY, 5 FEBRUARY 2018 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our annual House Swimming Carnival is held early every school year and is scheduled for 
5 February 2018.  All students are invited to compete. This day is a great opportunity for students to be 
involved in their House group.  New students to the college will be advised their House name and colors 
upon commencement in 2018.   
 
Please note: only those students who have signed up for and are in an event will be permitted to attend 
the carnival.   Students not participating are expected to attend school on the day, where an 
alternative program will operate. 
 
 
DATE: Monday, 5 February 2018 
 
VENUE: Oakleigh Recreation Centre 
 Park Road, Oakleigh (Melway ref 69 H5)        
      
TIME: Bus departs school at 9.00am and returns approx. 3.00pm 
 
COST: $15.00    (Notification to follow and to be paid via Compass Parent Portal)   
 
DRESS: Full Physical Education uniform  
 Remember your bathers, towel, hat and sunscreen.  
  
FOOD: Students should bring their lunch and drink. Limited canteen facilities will be available. 
 
DUE: Thursday, 1 February 2018 

 Permission form and payment can be completed via Compass Parent Portal and is 
required no later than 1 February.    

 You may click on ‘Print Form (Offline)’ to complete the process manually and pay over 
the counter.  

 
Note: The online consent form also covers any subsequent EMR finals should a student qualify.   
These dates are; Friday 2 March for Waverley Division and Tuesday 23 March for EMR Swimming Finals.  
Further costs will be advised as required. 
 
For any further queries contact the college on 9803 6811 or email mount.waverley.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Come and join in the fun.  It will be a great day! 
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